
From: jane colbourn | 
Sent: 21 August 2018 16:17 
To: Withers, Simon; Planning Enquiries 
Cc: jane colbourn; | 
Subject: letters for planning 

Dear All 

Please see attached letter i would like to be added to planning ) 174451/174452. 

Kind Regards 

Jane 

Jane Colbourn 



Jane Colbourn 
Fiddlers End 
Bartestree 
Hereford 
HRl4BD 

2 1 ' ' August 2018 

Dear Sirs, 

Reference planning and access application (s) 174451/174452- Objection 

I have been informed (after the planning and regulatory committee meeting 25* July) and seen on 

Council website that Planning Notices 174452 and 174451 Former Coach House and Land at Wilcroft 

Bartestree Herefordshire HRl 4BB have been refused. 

Referring to the objections that you received one o f t he factors were 2 windows on the North Side of 

the Coach House (Barn) that have been put in wi thout planning permission when the roof was 

removed and replaced. These windows do overlook my garden. 

At present these windows cause no problem as they are not glass windows but are wooden vents. 

I just have a few concerns which I would like noted as below; 

1. These windows have not received Planning permission but on every submission since 2002 

these windows appear as existing, in correspondence f rom architect i t ^ ^ ^ | s t a t e d the 

windows are existing and have got permission. 

2. The windows at present are just wooden shutters but could change to windows by the t ime I 

come home from work as we know with the slippage that has occurred at this property over 

the last 10/20 years. 

I am not saying that these windows need to be removed as they have been there since I moved in 

and that is a decision that you as Planning Officer should make. 

I just wanted it noted at your office that these windows have never received planning permission 

and that if they do change to glass windows overlooking my garden then I would be making an 

objection. 

Yours Faithfully 

jatA.t Colbourvi 

Jane Colbourn 


